
   
 

   
 

 PARISH OF OUR LADY AND ALL SAINTS,  

13 NEW ROAD, STOURBRIDGE DY8 1PQ 
Website www.olas.org.uk  Webcam www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/our-lady-all-saints- 

Email olas.stourbridge@rcaob.org.uk Telephone 01384 395308  

 Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity Number 234216 

PARISH PRIEST Fr Philip Griffin PRIEST IN RESIDENCE Fr Stephen Pimlott 

    PARISH DEACON Rev Mr Tom Tranter PARISH SECRETARY Mrs Sarah Price  

HEALTH AND SAFETY Mr Steve McNally 

SAFEGUARDING OFFICERS Mr Paul Shannon (07557 051515) and Kathryn Sargent.  

PENTECOST – 4th/5th JUNE 2022 – Year C 

DATE TIME INTENTION FEAST 

Saturday 4th 

June 

5-00PM 

 

 

Larry (Patrick) Murphy Pentecost 

Sun 5th 8-30AM 

 

11-00AM 

People of the Parish 

 

Michael Morris 

Mon 6th 9-00AM Lawrenzina Fernandez Mary, Mother of the Church 

Tues 7th 12-30PM Sally Delaney  

Wed 8th 9-00AM William Barker  

Thurs 9th 9-00AM Christine Stamper Jesus Christ, Eternal High 

Priest 

Fri 10th 9-00AM 

 

7-00PM 

Holy Souls 

 

John and Rachael McCorriston 

 

Sat 11th 

 

10-00am 

 

5-00PM 

Delia Fox 

 

Nellie and Wally Newman (anniversary) 

St Barnabas 

 

Trinity Sunday 

Sun 12th 

 

8-30AM  

 

11-00AM 

John Corcoran 

 

People of the Parish  

GIFT AID £192.50 NON- GIFT AID £860.05 
THE SECOND COLLECTION FOR CATHOLIC COMMUNICATIONS RAISED £344.34 

THE SECOND COLLECTION NEXT WEEKEND WILL BE FOR DAY FOR LIFE 
 

CONFESSIONS – Saturday 10-30am – 11am. Also, confession is available after any Mass. Please speak to 
one of the stewards.  
DIVINE MERCY – After Mass on Thursday ADORATION – After Mass on Saturday morning.  
GROWING IN FAITH; BIBLE STUDY THIS WEEK.  Wednesdays 10am and 7pm in the parish centre.  
THIS WEEKEND all Masses will include prayers for Her Majesty the Queen to mark her Platinum Jubilee. 

 
REFRESHMENTS AFTER 11AM SUNDAY MASS – please join us for refreshments in the parish centre. It’s wonderful 
that we can now gather together as we did before the Covid restrictions. This is an opportunity to get to know others 
in the parish.  

 
MASS INTENTIONS – We are no longer sending Mass intentions elsewhere as Fr Philip and Fr Stephen are both 
offering Masses every day. Any additional Mass intentions would be appreciated at this time. 
 
 

PRAYER FOR THE QUEEN - 
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O Lord, save Elizabeth, our Queen.  Response - And hear us on the day we call upon you.  

O Lord, hear my prayer.   Response - And let my cry come before you.  

The Lord be with you.    Response - And with your spirit.  

 

Almighty God, we pray, that your servant Elizabeth, our Queen, who, by your providence has received the 

governance of this realm, may continue to grow in every virtue, that, imbued with your heavenly grace, she may be 

preserved from all that is harmful and evil and, being blessed with your favour may, with the royal family, come at 

last into your presence, through Christ, who is the way, the truth and the life and who lives and reigns with you in 

the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God for ever and ever. Amen  

 

WELCOMING PARISHIONERS TO MASS. - Face coverings are optional, but we would strongly encourage you to wear 
one whilst in Mass. This is for the protection of others and to make those still anxious feel more comfortable.  Some 
parishioners are only just returning Mass for the first time in 2 years.  Some pews will still be closed to give you the 
option to social distance is you prefer.  Please continue to sanitise when you enter Church.   Communion will still be 
given under one kind and our ministers will sanitise and wear masks. The collection baskets will still be at the door, 
and not taken around during the service 
 

CAFOD CLIMATE CHAMPIONS - Sunday 5th of June is UN World Environment Day, and seems a fitting date to begin 

our journey towards becoming a CAFOD Live Simply Parish. The CAFOD Live Simply Award is an opportunity for 

Catholic communities to respond to Pope Francis’ invitation to “Work with generosity and tenderness in protecting 

this world which God has entrusted to us.” CAFOD have asked for young people aged 18-30 to act as Climate 

Champions to lead each community on this journey, and Mary O’Brien (who some of you may know as an altar 

server) has agreed to act in this capacity for Our Lady and All Saints. The first step of the journey is to create a Parish 

Action Plan involving three types of actions: actions to live simply, actions to live sustainably with creation and 

actions to live in solidarity with the poor. Many of the things we are already doing in the parish can count towards 

this, but we also need to begin some new initiatives. A few ideas which we could begin over the coming year include 

– a parish weekly meat free day; a no new clothes pledge; outdoor seasonal services; a celebration of St Francis 

(Patron saint of the environment on October 4th); a parish unplugged day; a second-hand clothes and school 

uniform exchange; walk to church Sunday; weekly green tips on the bulletin. We would like everyone in the parish to 

be a part of this, and if you have any ideas or would simply like to register your willingness to be involved, please 

send an email to Obrien.rachel@live.co.uk or contact the Parish Office to let us know. 

                                                                                                 
TODDLER GROUP - Please contact Shelagh on 07742 988204 for more details. 
SENIOR LUNCHEON CLUB – Thank you to Elaine, Pam and team for preparing, cooking, and serving lunch last week. 
The next lunch will be held on Wednesday 15th June. To book at place please contact Elaine on 07941 833026 by 
Monday 13th June. 
 
DAY OF REFLECTION – SATURDAY 25th JUNE – 10-30am – 3-30pm, Subject is the canticle of St Francis “He praised, 
my Lord, through our sister Mother Earth” Also referring to Pope Francis Laudato Si. To register interest, please 
contact Judy Spencer by emailing judithspencer43@gmail.com 
 
GOING INTO HOSPITAL – It is important that you notify the parish if you or a member of your family are admitted 
into hospital; For admissions to Russell’s Hall, please notify Deacon Tom - 07415 211098 For admissions to other 
hospitals, please notify Fr Philip - 01384 395308 

FOODBANK  DONATIONS MILK (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS, INSTANT NOODLES, JACKET MASH 

POTATO/TINNED POTATO, TINNED MEAT (CORNED BEEF,HAM), VEG READY MEALS (VEG TINNED 

PIE/VEG CHILLI/VEG CURRY), JARS OF COFFEE, BREAKFAST CEREALS (SMALL PACKS)  
FRUIT JUICE (LONG LIFE) 1L CARTONS, WASHING UP LIQUID, TOILET ROLLS, DEODORANT (ROLL 

ON), SHAMPOO We are open on Tuesday, 12:30pm -3:00pm and Friday 10-00am – 12-30pm. Please drop your 
donations to the back door of the parish centre.  
 
KINGSWINFORD CHORAL SOCIETY CONCERT IN AID OF THE CHILDREN’S AIR AMBULANCE - Saturday 11th June 2022 

7.30pm Central Methodist Church, Dudley. Tickets cost £6 and are available on the door.  
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